
Lake Holden 

 

Often time citizens are unaware of what is going on in their particular neighborhood. This 

information is an attempt to help keep the community informed of police presence within 

your designated neighborhood. The map below reflects the boundaries used to compile 

the statistics for the Lake Holden neighborhood.  

  

 
 

 



The time period for this report is February 01, 2018 thru February 28, 2018.  

 

Calls for Service represent the number of times that the Orlando Police Department has 

received a call for an issue in the associated neighborhood. Note: There could be multiple 

calls from citizens for the same incident. Reports occur when the police have documented 

a crime, suspected crime, or informational report for other reasons. Sometimes one crime 

can have multiple criminal elements.  

 

During the month of February 2018, OPD responded to 8 Calls for Service. Of the 8 (2) 

Calls for Service, OPD documented 0 incidences to wit: 

 

No Reports!! 

 

///////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////// 

 

In February 2017, OPD responded to 11 Calls for Service. Of the 11 (2) Calls for 

Service, OPD documented 0 incidences to wit: 

 

No Reports!! 


